
RESOLUTION NO. lO 

TO THE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: 

WHEREAS, the Secretary/Clerk/Typist is presently working five days 
a week and the part-time Deputy Clerk of Court is presently working 
three days per week; and 

WHEREAS, the proposed change in the small claims limit will 

increase from $2,000.00 to $4,000.00 effective April 1, 1994 and will 
increase the work load of the Deputies, and 

WHEREAS, the work load of the Secretary/Clerk/Typist has decreased, 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Iowa County Law Enforcement 
Committee and the Iowa County Personnel committee are recommending to 
increase the part-time Deputy Clerk of Court from three days to four 

days per week and decreasing the secretary/Clerk/Typist position from 
five days per week to three days per week effective April 1, 1994. 
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